Currently Working On:

• <u>Peter Marsh Foundation</u>; <u>Mr. Tyler Cook</u> is applying to the foundation for \$1,250 to pay for music and performances for the JEBMS music program. The foundation requires awardees to perform at 3 senior living facilities in the area with middle school students and document the performances.

Submitted Grants:

- United Way of Southern Kentucky Flexible Support Grant; Requested \$10,000 for ACS' Early Learning Bus to fund a Certified Preschool Teacher, Instructional Assistant, and bus driver, as well as fuel for the bus and some supplies/materials for the bus for one year.
- Women's Fund of South Central Kentucky; Requested \$100,000 over two years for a
 Teacher Pipeline Project to assist up to 15 substitute teachers/paraprofessionals in ACS
 with tuition, textbooks, and exam costs, as well as funding to pay the same to attend
 school/district professional development opportunities. No match required.
- <u>US Dept of Education, School-Based Mental Health Services Program;</u> Estimated \$1,456,000 over 5 years to increase the number of credentialed school-based mental health services providers providing mental health services to students in districts with demonstrated need. Matching funds in the amount of 25% required.

Recently Awarded Grants:

Total Grant Dollars Received in 2024 to Date: \$7,382,500

Total Grant Dollars Received March 2021 to Date: \$21,707,770.07